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Recall of Cottage Delight All Butter Lemon Curd 

 

                The Food Safety Authority of Ireland (FSAI) has issued a food recall alert on 

Cottage Delight All Butter Lemon Curd products due to inaccurate milk and egg 

allergen labelling. These products contain egg and milk but some labels are missing 

some of the allergen information due to a printing error. 

 

2           As there is import of the implicated product into Singapore, the Singapore 

Food Agency (SFA) has directed the sole importer, The Cheese Shop Pte Ltd, to recall 

the product. The recall has been completed.  

 

3              Consumers who are allergic to eggs and/or milk, and have purchased the 

implicated product should not consume it. Consumers may contact the company, The 

Cheese Shop Pte Ltd, at 9152 3601 for enquiries or exchange of the product.  

 

Details of the products are as follows. 
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Implicated product:  

Cottage Delight All Butter Lemon 

Curd (113g) 

 

Best before: 12/2019, 01/2020, 

02/2020, 06/2020, 07/2020, 

08/2020, 09/2020, and 10/2020 

 

Country of origin: United Kingdom 
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